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Fall 2018 
 
Dear Friend of Providence Catholic High School:  
 
As of the 2018-19 school year, Providence Catholic High School has been a vital part of the 
Southwest suburban community for 100 years.  They prepare students of all faiths for the 
challenges of college study and adult life through a quality college preparatory education.  The 
PCHS Women’s Club proudly supports the educational activities of Providence Catholic. 
 
On Saturday, March 2, 2019 the Women’s Club will be hosting The Beach Ball, an evening of 
dining, dancing, live music, and auctions.  This event is our primary fundraiser, with all proceeds 
going directly to Providence Catholic High School.   
 
We would love to partner with you in this fun and profitable evening!  In this special year when 
our school celebrates 100 years of service to the community, please consider being a sponsor for 
our event.  Any level of sponsorship is appreciated.  This is a great way to promote your business 
to the Providence Catholic and the local community.  
 
Enclosed is the sponsorship form which outlines the many options we are offering.  You can 
mail or email the form to Providence Catholic High School Women’s Club at the address 
provided on the form.   
 
Thank you for your consideration.  We hope that you will be able to join us in supporting our 
school, and allow us the chance to help promote your business.  If you have any questions, please 
contact Melissa McGuire or Karen Davison at womensclub@providencecatholic.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Melissa McGuire                   Karen Davison 
President, PCHS Women’s Club              Vice President, PCHS Women’s Club 
(630)738-4345                               (815)353-9984 
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